M.S."TANKHAVEN 1"

Special Survey due 10,49.
M.S."TANKHAVEN 11"

Special Survey due 12,49.

M.S."TANKHAVEN 111"

Special Survey due 11,49.

In December, 1949, the Owners requested withdrawal
of class of these three ships and it was understood they
were being classed with the American Bureau.

Correspondence has taken place since that date

with Mr. van der Weel in an effort to retain the classes
of these ships, but the Owners have now finally decided

to dispense with B.C.class. /?7
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